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I live on the north side of Madison, and frequently use Highway CV and Wheeler
Road. Which of the below addresses the section of Wheeler from CV to Sherman.

The design of Wheeler Road is not at all what I want because I have biked on this
road. Absolutely no shoulder nor any bike lane. No speed limit signs nor pavement
markings. Much danger especially in winter due to extremely narrow traffic lanes.

Proper pavement markings, especially for pedestrians should do a good job of
letting drivers know they are in a residential district, and a school district. Hopefully
this will slow everyone down so accidents and injuries will be reduced if not
eliminated.

Alvin Kutil
608.334.1449
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